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10th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

FS2 Final Report 2022-23 
 

Later this week you will receive your child’s final report of this academic year.  You will find on the front 
the assessments made by your child’s Class Teacher that tell you, in relation to the age related 
expectations, where your child is working.  The teachers have undertaken moderation of these 
judgements internally. 
 
We hope your child has had an enjoyable year full of fun and exciting learning opportunities in 
Foundation Stage 2.  We believe the year has provided your child with the foundations on which to build 
as they move into Year 1 and get ready to embark on the National Curriculum. 
 
Should you have any concerns or questions about your child’s report do not hesitate to speak, in the first 
instance, with your child’s Class Teacher.  Remember there is the Open Evening on Thursday night, 13th 
July, between 4pm and 6pm.  This is an opportunity for you to catch up informally with your child’s 
current Class Teacher and also to meet your child’s new teacher.  All teachers will be based in their 
current classrooms.   
 
I wish each and every one of the children well for the next step in their learning journey at Spalding 
Parish Church of England Day School.  I look forward to welcoming your child and yourself back in 
September. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Diane Mulley 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 


